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Our partnering organization, Unifour Lions
Children's Sight, conducted 1 vision screening

in the month of December.

The final stats from the vision screenings will
be available after all paperwork is processed. 

 https://unifourlions.org/reports.html

The Long View Lions Club are enjoying their growing partnership with the Walkin' Roll Activities League, Inc. They joined us
at our Christmas celebration at NY Hibachi Buffet and presentations were made of our support of one another. Walkin' Roll

Activities League, Inc. presented a donation to our Lions Club towards our efforts in Western NC Disaster Relief earned
from sales of homemade Christmas ornaments and the Long View Lions Club presented sponsorship for a special

Christmas Eve dinner for league participants who do not have family. 

January 2025
WE TAKE YOU WHEN
WE GET YOU,

WE LOVE YOU WHEN
YOU’RE HERE,

AND MISS YOU WHEN
YOU'RE NOT...

email us at:
info@longviewlions.org



The Long View Lions Club, EnChroma, and the Hickory Museum of Art have come together to change lives of
colorblind individuals. Thanks to a donation of EnChroma glasses, colorblind correcting lenses, from
EnChroma, paired with the Long View Lions Club partnering with the Hickory Museum of Art, art patrons are
able to experience the museum in color.
The magic of color has the power to create beautiful and emotion filled moments. The first patron to try the
glasses had tears brought to her eyes and those who got to share the moment with her. A lady and her
husband were visiting Hickory for a couple days to see what the city had to offer; they were considering
moving and wanted to do some exploring. On their 12th wedding anniversary, they came to the Hickory
Museum of Art not knowing that their lives would be changed. The patron repeatedly said that her cheeks
were hurt from smiling so much. For the first time in her life, she experienced the color red and the diversity
of green. Before trying the glasses, reds had always looked brown to her and greens all looked the same. We
hope that this couple enjoyed their stay in Hickory and the community support that IS Hickory. 
The trial EnChroma glasses remain at the museum for patrons to test as we try and find a glasses recipient.
Most recently a group of colorblind siblings tried the glasses together. It was an especially emotional
experience for the eldest who is an avid artist of her own. At home this teen labels her paints, but for the first
time she was able to truly experience color in art and in the art of the autumn trees surrounding the
museum. Since starting the glasses loan, twelve individuals have experienced art in color. 



This year the 
Long View Lions Club
sponsored 9 angels

Ringing the bell for the Salvation Army

The Long View Lions visited the
residents of the Lion’s owned McCune
Community: Assisted and Independent

Living located in Black Mountain on
Christmas morning. Our Lion Dawson

and the immediate past president of the
residing board of the community,

dressed up as the Grinch and went
around with Santa Clause delivering
stockings and spreading Christmas

cheer.





with the help of our plastic partners, since beginning this plastic to fantastic
recycling initiative, we have kept 5,093lbss of plastic film out of landfills.

just this fiscal year alone, beginning on july 1, 2024, we have kept 1,593 lbs of plastic
film out of landfills.

The Long View Lions
 Cumulative Sustainability Impact

Shoes displaced from landfills: 43
Pounds of Carbon Dioxide Displaced:

1,290
Gallons of Water Saved: 97,051

Thank you to our plastic partners and all contributing individuals to this program:

Bethel United
Methodist Church
of Long View, NC

The Long View Lions Club participated in the Hildebran Christmas parade riding in the Unifour Lions' Children Sight
Vision Van, a partnership of 12 Hickory area Lions clubs founded by the North Carolina Long View Lions Foundation
Inc. We hope to spread awareness of all that the lions do and become a known resource for community members.



Join us for monthly meals that support the local community!



President’s Page
A message from President Lion Jim 

As I’m writing this it is a few days after Christmas. I hope all of us had a very Merry
Christmas!

Our last-minute Christmas Party with games was great. In spite of the short notice, we
had 12 people for hot snacks, dessert and games. There were some yummy desserts!

We played Mexican Train, Uno Attack and a new game called Uzzle.

Alice-Faye and I attended the Walkin’ Roll Christmas Eve luncheon at Hong Kong Café.
It was fun to get together with all the Walkin’ Roll members. Lunch was very nice. The
Café folks were very happy to have us there and invited everyone back for next year.

Our Salvation Army Bell Ringing was great. People were in a giving mood this year.
Plus, it was not too cold. We haven’t gotten the feedback yet from the Salvation Army

on how much we raised.

Our planned volunteer service at the Backpack Program scheduled for December 15
was postponed due to them not having enough items to pack. It has been rescheduled

for January 26 at 4PM. I hope all our members will be able to help then.

Our street cleaning service project scheduled for December 21st was postponed also.
This was due to us having too few volunteers. We will reschedule this in January to

meet our “quarterly” commitment. Please plan to help if you are able.
Are you planning a New Year’s Resolution? Consider making it related to Lions.

Happy New Year!
Jim
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